
Longhouse Council 
 

 

The Longhouse Council is looking to design a new Council Shoulder Patch, and we would 
like YOU to help. We are looking for an original design that captures the spirit, energy, and 

excitement of Scouting in our Council. All submissions are welcome from Scouts, Scouters, 
and alumni of Longhouse Council! 

You can enter your "design" of a new Council patch by September 13th for consideration. 

All designs must include: 

1. The Scouting Fleur-de-lis 
2. Must include “Longhouse Council” 

3. Something that represents the Central and Northern NY area we serve 
4. Must fit the approved BSA CSP shape template 

 

Actual Size, including border, is 5”w x 2”h 

The winning entry will be announced and revealed on October 18, 2024, at the     
Brotherhood Camporee opening session. Plus, receive a $100 Scout Shop Gift Card. 

For consideration, you can enter your "design" of a new Council patch by September 13, 
2024. Please email a photo or digital file, including the name of the artist, to Longhouse 

Council by email to: edwin.theetge@scouting.org  

For more information, visit cnyscouts.org 
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